
Class 2 Newsletter

Welcome Back Autumn Term 2015

I hope you have all had a restful break and the children are raring to go at 

the start of a new school year. I look forward to sharing the children’s 

Holiday Diaries with the rest of the class.

Class Two Routines

As some of you are already aware, 

Class One have subscribed to an on-

line learning journal, Tapestry. We 

have decided to adopt this journal 

for Key Stage 1 as well. As a result, 

Year 1 will continue their journals 

with the current e-mails and 

passwords and Year 2 parents will be 

given a letter explaining the system 

and asking for written permission to 

use the site.

Homework diaries will go home 

each night as usual, and must be 

signed daily by an adult to indicate 

that homework has been completed.

May I remind you that Class Two 

cloakroom is out of bounds for 

adults before and after school. If you 

need to speak to a teacher, then 

please ask a member of Class One 

staff.

Topic

Last term, the children enjoyed the 

story of Walter’s Windy Washing Line 

and it sparked many ideas for 

learning opportunities. This term we 

will be exploring the story of Mrs 

Rainbow and I am looking forward to 

hearing the children’s thoughts on 

what we might study as a result. 

Within the first few days back to school, the staff will be conducting uniform checks 
to ensure every child has the correct uniform clearly named. Any items not named 
will be brought to your attention and we would ask that you rectify this promptly.


